
Archivist Report for Area World Service Committee Meeting 

February 5-6, 2018  

Hello Panel 61,  

It is with great excitement and anticipation that I join Panel 61 in this position and I am looking forward 

to learning not only the history of our Area, but also growing outside my comfort zone in this position. 

I have received a verbal hand-off from the Panel 58 Archives Coordinator and am working with the new 

Panel Chair and Treasurer to finalize rental of space in a local storage facility. Once the agreement is 

worked out I will meet with the Panel 58 Archives Coordinator and will coordinate a move of what is left 

in archives to the new facility in District 7.  

I am please that two volunteers from District 7 have stepped up to be on the Archives committee and I 

look forward to meeting with them on a regular basis (once it is safe to do so) and finalize the digitizing 

of Area 9 information. 

I will also be contacting our Area 9 Technology Coordinator to be trained in the online storage functions 

of our website for our information.  

And so the next part of the journey begins!   

In humble service, 

Tina M. 


